
                                                          
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  

 
11th March 2019 

 

          
 

Canterbury Cathedral Trip – Wednesday 20th March 2019 
 

 
On the morning of Wednesday 20th March, Year 2 will be taking a walking trip to Canterbury Cathedral in 
the city centre to enjoy the building and its incredible history. This trip will support the children’s History 
Topic. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:00am and will return to school in time for lunch. 
 
Children must wear their school uniform and suitable footwear. As we will be walking, please can you 
ensure your child has a warm, waterproof coat and scarf/ gloves/ hat in case the weather is cold or wet. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs K Read        Mrs K Williams           Miss C Wright 
 
Year 2 Teachers 
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